PETE RSBURG—

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

February 18", 2021

Dear Petersburg Assembly Members,

The Petersburg Chamber of Commerce would like to advocate on behalf of the Tourism Industry for
2021. As things are rapidly changing, we are asking that you will be flexible in your approach. As a board
we are hoping to work on protocols, with other communities in Southeast Alaska, in hopes to have clear
unified vision across the board for our cruise ships and independent travelers. We believe the
importance of having a consistent format between communities will bring clarity to our travelers visiting
Southeast.

We're asking you to postpone in making any decisions as we are in need of more time to review and will
give you our input in time for the Assembly meeting on March 15%.

We appreciate your time and consideration as we begin the process of reopening our beautiful town,
Petersburg.

Sincerely,

Mindy Lopez
Petersburg Chamber Admin



